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Dr. Blair Honored for His Service to the Library

Written by
Dee Loflin, SMT Manager/Writer

Dexter, Missouri – Dr. John T. Blair was recently honored for having 
served nine years as a member of Keller Public Library Board of Directors.

He was recognized with a plaque of appreciation for his hard work and 
dedication to the library at the June meeting.

Presenting the plaque to Dr. Blair is Pam Trammell, Director of the Keller 
Public Library.

The Keller Public Library is located at 402 W. Grant St. in Dexter, 
Missouri.  If you would like more information please click HERE or follow 
them on Facebook.

Photo provided by Pam Trammell.
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